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18/09/2023  17:44:552023/2199/P OBJ Barbara Burke I'm very shocked and disappointed to see the new amended plans will affect 72 Frederick Street worse then 

the first plan. The plant part has now been heightened which will leave the basement room with little or no 

daylight . The initial light report already listed how bad the light will be affected and the fact that it's now being 

heightened will mean the room will need artificial lights on at all times of the day ! There's also been no 

ammendments to the balconies facing into bedrooms and gardens . No plans to screen the balconies. 

Evergreen trees should be planted in the rear courtyard for privacy. No mention has been made to noise from 

balconies either . Again to reiterate we have single glazed windows . Any conversation on any of the proposed 

balconies will be clearly heard in our properties. Our windows are 8ft high . On Camden's planning site they 

say bedrooms or gardens shouldn't be overlooked so I'm very confused as to how all of these plans are 

ignoring these rules .
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